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Please contact Wendy Dillane with any articles you would like to enter in our monthly newsletter. Email 

them to thedillanes@aol.com. All entries must be received by the last Saturday of the preceding month.  

Post 94 Pancake Supper 

 

 

The American Legion Post 94 Semi-Annual Pancake Supper is 

October 6. Our Legion will need volunteers to prepare, cook, and 

serve. But most importantly they need ticket sales. As you are 

aware our Post is in need of extensive work in the kitchen and 

bathrooms. Without proceeding with this work we will be 

limited in our abilities to provide an adequate location. We are 

proud of our Post and need to keep the building up for our 

Veterans, members, prospective members, and guest.  We are 

asking you to sell as many tickets as possible. Get out of your 

comfort zone and ask everyone. What is the worse they can say, 

no. If they do, say thanks and move on to the next person. 

Remember our Post gives us meeting space free of charge, let us 

help them raise the money needed for the repairs. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Sept 8th: Division I Meeting – Greenville 

Unit 39 12pm – 2pm 

Oct 6th: Pancake Supper – 5:00pm – 

7:30pm 

Oct 19th – 20th: Fall Conference – 

North Raleigh Hilton 

 

September Member 

Birthdays 

 

Patricia Avery 

Kyrie Faust 

Janet Heis 

Geraldine Pate 

Jody Riddle 

Kimberly Varney 
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President’s Message: 
 

It is a busy time with school starting, fundraisers, and life constantly changing. We have been 
blessed with the gift of living in the greatest Country and serving some of the most deserving men 
and women in the world. Remember when you are tired and thinking of giving up, they never gave 
up on their service to you. We need to show the same dedication.  

 

 

Please Pray For:  

 Joyce Street (strength) 

 William Street (health) 

 Marlene Upton (health) 

 Irma Edmundson (health) 

 Tangie Harper (health) 
 

Please let us know of anyone we 

need to add.  
 

 

Service Not Self 

This is from National: 

Service Not Self is a core value of the 

American Legion Auxiliary; it motivates our 

members into action. Last year, the impact 

of ALA members' mission service exceeded 

$1.5 billion - the value of our 15.5 million 

hours of volunteer service plus all the 

money raised and spent supporting our 

veterans and outreach programs. The ALA 

matters, indeed! 

Great Job Ladies!!!! 

New Department Secretary 
 

The Department of North 
Carolina is happy to 
announce the addition of 
Julia Budjan(Boo-jhon) as 
Department Secretary. 
NCALAHQ@NCLegion.org 

Update Your Info 

Please be sure to update your 

information with us so we have the 

correct information for you. 
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